Be Our Guest

The UI Health Women’s Health Team is hosting a tea, and we want YOU to be the main attraction!
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Description automatically generated]

UI Health, in conjunction with the Illinois Perinatal Quality Collaborative (ILPQC), is interested in knowing about you. Particularly, we want to know, “What does respectful care look like to you”?
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Description automatically generated with low confidence]

We are seeking those who have recently delivered with us to come and have light refreshments with our team, share your birth experience (good, bad or indifferent), and let us know what we can possibly do in the future to make those experiences better for birthing persons. So, if you’re comfortable being a part of a 30-minute panel discussion to enlighten our OB providers, nurses, and staff on how you expect to be cared for while delivering a baby, we want to hear from you! 

If you’re interested, please let your nurse, physician, or midwife know and we will reach out to you. You can also reach out to us on your own by emailing or calling the individual below. Thanks! And we look forward to seeing you!

Tiana Dunlap
tianad@uic.edu
312-413-4497
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Speakers include:

» Romeo Galang MD, MPH
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
» Irina Buhimschi MD

University of lllinois at Chicago

Hosted by > Sarah F Schillie, MD, MPH, MBA
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

» William Christopher Golden MD
Johns Hopkins Medicine

> Lakshmi Panagiotakopoulos, MD, MPH
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

@ > carol Burke APRN, CNS, MSN, RNC-OB
Collaborator on AlMs Sepsis Bundle





